
From: Bergengruen, Vera <vbergengruen@mcclatchydc.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 3/15/2016 11:32:29 AM

Subject: Comment from Gov. Haley on Atlantic drilling decision?

Morning,

I'm writing about the Obama admin's release of the new 5-year plan that scraps offshore drilling in the 
Atlantic - I know the governor and her counterparts in the SE states supported it, would like to include 
a comment from her in my story if possible. Deadline is 1p but asap is best.

Chaney, left you a message as well - I'm at (202) 383 6036 today if you want to reach me.

Thanks,

Vera Bergengruen
Regional Correspondent
McClatchy Washington Bureau
O: 202-383-6036
M: 305-562-0770
@VeraMBergen
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